
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
June 4, 2003 
 
President Pat Ezard called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
Secretary Kevin Braunger was absent.  Pat Ezard, in Secretary Kevin Braunger’s 

absence, read May minutes.  Minutes were approved as read. 
Jim Mueller provided a detailed Treasurer’s Report.  
 
Old Business 
 
Pat Ezard is to recharge the extinguishers for the June event. 
Five helmets were purchased for sale at the June event.  The cost will be $50.00 each. 
 
New Business 
 
Set-up for the June 7th and 8th autocross event will be at Valley River Center Friday, June 

6th at 5:30 p.m.  Tim Steck and Peggy Veatch will be chairing the events. 
Jerry Braunberger will bring the timing trailer to Valley River around noon on Friday, 

June 6th. 
Jim Mueller suggested the club purchase bottled water to sell for $1.00 per bottle. 
Competition should pit as close to the river as possible.  The Bon Marche parking area 

will then be free for shoppers. 
Lorin Mueller, Phil Akin, Brian Patrick, and David Lumbra will tech the June events. 
The next flyer party will be Monday, June 16th 5:00 p.m. at Jim Mueller’s office. 
Jerry Braunberger has cleaned the club loaner helmets.  He has also added numbers to 

each helmet.  He is also taking measurements for a helmet rack. 
It was proposed that loaner helmets not be dispersed until drivers are in grid and helmets 

are to be kept in the registration trailer. 
Jerry Braunberger will be bringing buckets for oil dry to the next event. 
  
Larison Rock HillClimb 
 
Personal bests will be presented at the HillClimb. 
T-Shirts and trophies are on order for the event. 
The HillClimb cleanup is scheduled for Saturday, June 28th at 9:00 a.m.  We will meet at 

the hill and the club will purchase lunch for the volunteers. 
Don’t forget to get door prizes for the HillClimb dinner. 
The next HillClimb meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 25th at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Mueller’s home. 
Everyone is encouraged to work the hill even if not running the event. 
Repairs have been made to the lower portion of the road before start. 
Premo will be doing lunches again at the hill.  The cost will be $8.00 per box. 
Register at the motel early.  Only 10 rooms will be reserved for EESCC. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
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